
 

 

 
 
11th November 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Road Safety - Parking and waiting  
 
You will notice that we have recently had new road safety markings painted outside the school gates on The Green 
Road to help improve safety for your child.  
 

 
 
It is really important that parents, carers and visitors observe the updated parking and stopping restrictions in place 
on The Green Road which are there to keep all children as safe as possible as they arrive and depart from school 
each day.  
 
Parents and carers dropping off or picking up should wait and park well away from the school entrances, road 
junctions and markings. The Green Road is a narrow transport route which school buses have to navigate each day 
to bring children to and from school and cars waiting in this area make the route even more congested and unsafe.  
 
We thank you in advance of your support in this matter. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mr S Garrity 
Headteacher 

 


